
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  Summer 2017 Life Safety Work Bids 

 

DATE:   February 14, 2017 

 

On July 12, 2016, the Board of Education approved the Summer Capital Projects. In addition, funding for the 

2017 portion of the projects was approved on December 6, 2016. An RFP was issued by Bulley & Andrews in 

collaboration with STR that included base bid and alternates. Projects are scheduled at Beye, Hatch, Holmes, 

Mann and Julian. Consequently, the bid opening was held January 11, 2017 at 2:00 pm at the administrative 

building. Recommendations will be submitted by Bulley and Andrews prior to Board action. 

  

On February 7, 2017, FAC met to review the STR and Bulley & Andrews recommendations and decided upon 

accepting their recommendations as presented in the attached documents. The estimated total outlay is based on 

the following, base bids of $4,053,045, alternate bids of $730,082 and other fees of $739,133. The total is 

5,522,260.   
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